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Bulletin #4 of 2024. January 24, 2024

DISCONTINUATION OF PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 310-097 Grommet is Obsolete

Products Affected: P/N 310-010 EXO Hard Shell and 520-026 KMB 18/28 Plastic Hardshell

The P/N 310-010 EXO Hard Shell, which can be used with the EXO, will no longer ship with the P/N 310-
097 Grommet. P/N 520-026 Hard Shell, which can be used with the KMB 18 & 28, will no longer ship 
with the five grommets installed. The grommets are now obsolete and not part of the Hard Shells.

The part numbers for the Hard Shells will remain unchanged, and no modifications will be made to 
associated installation, maintenance, and post-dive procedures.

P/N 310-097 Grommet shown above is obsolete and no longer available.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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